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August 16, 2013

Dear Maine COC Grantees,

As we prepare for this year’s Notification of Funding Availability (NOFA), your project is being asked to submit information as part of the COC’s project monitoring process.  MCOC’s Project Committee is tasked with monitoring each project.

Attached is a 2013 project monitoring document.  Please take note of the following:

1. You must complete a report for each of your agency’s projects that receive funding from HUD, through Maine COC.  

2. Not participating in the monitoring process may put your project in jeopardy of not being renewed.  

3. Submission of the monitoring tool and level of compliance with requested information, will  impact scoring and ranking for projects.   
4. The deadline for submitting each project’s monitoring tool is September 5th, 2013. Please e-mail your information to Tiffany Albert via email at Tiffany@shawhouse.us and Wes Phinney at wesp54@gmail.com 
The renewal of each project is beneficial to the entire COC and the clients we serve.  Therefore, we strongly urge you to review the document and respond to each question appropriately.

If you have questions regarding this letter, please contact the Project Committee for assistance by e-mailing your comments to Tiffany@shawhouse.us and Wes Phinney at wesp54@gmail.com 
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Maine COC Project Committee

